
Sound Technology Ltd 
 
 
Dear OFCOM 

Sound Technology Ltd are the UK distributor for the AKG range of wireless microphones and 
in-ear monitoring systems and therefore have a legitimate interest in the effects WSD might 
have on the  current PMSE sector.  As such we wish to register our full support for the 
response sent to you by BEIRG in December 2013 (a copy of which is attached). 

Yours sincerely 

 

David Marshall  
Managing Director 
Sound Technology Ltd 
 
 


